
PORT OF PORT HEDLAND 
LOCAL MARINE NOTICE  
04/24 
 
 

 

All current Local Marine Notices are available on our website: Local Marine Notices 
Port Hedland Vessel Traffic Service | Phone: (08) 9173 9030 | Email: ph.vts@pilbaraports.com.au 

Mariners and other port users are requested to notify the Harbour Master on the discovery of new or suspected 
dangers to navigation within the port. 
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B15/16 INCORRECT FLASH SEQUENCE - Navigational Aids 

Number: PH 04/24 Date Issued: 6/03/2024 

 

Date of Effect: 5 March 2024  

Details: B15/16 INCORECT FLASH SEQUENCE   

Former Notice: N/A   

Charts & Publications: AUS 53  

Further Notice: N/A  

 

 

Mariners and port users are advised that B15/16 flashing sequence doesn’t match the 

navigational charts, it is now 2 seconds and needs to be 4 seconds. The beacons are 

illuminating just not chart sequenced. 

Pilbara Ports Team are working to rectify the issue as soon as possible.  

Any questions or feedback regarding this Local Marine Notice should be addressed to the 

Port Hedland Marine Operations Team. 

 

Behrouz Daei Zadeh 

Harbour Master East (Port Hedland) 
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